
4’th SEASON’S CLOSING CUP 

 

 

 

 

4-7. June 2015 Budapest 
Invitation for the last curling competition of the Season 

Dear Curling Friends, 

Closing this season we should like to organize a bonspiel competition where over 

the serious battle on the ice the players and their family have a good time off the 

ice. This is the spirit of curling. Our aim is that the players not run away after their 

matches but spend the time with lots of activities and lots of fun. 

We should like to invite you to the 3rd Season’s Closing Cup to Budapest between 4-7 

June 2015. The entry fee is 220 EUR. The schedule depends on the number of 

participants. We can garantee four matches for all teams. 

We plan to play some „off ice” games on Saturday morning with some gastronomical 

program. On Saturday evening we wait all for a party to the garden of the Curling Club. 

Entry to the Evening Party for 4 persons/team is included in the entry fee. The price for 

additional ticket is 12 EUR. 

Any other details for the team which were entered come later. 

Entering to the Season’s Closing Cup in mail: rokusfalvy.andras@gmail.com  

Deadline of entering: 10 May 2015. (We can accept just the first 16 teams in order of date of 

entering.) 

If you have any question or comment, don’t hesitate to contact us. 

Welcome to Budapest! 

 

Best regards, 

on behalf of organizers, 

Andras Rókusfalvy 

+36 30 7373 541  

mailto:rokusfalvy.andras@gmail.com

